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Hello everyone. My name is Krista and I am a medical caregiver registered in the 
state of Maine since 2018. 
I stand here opposing 1847
As per my research that I have done, OCP has handed out rec licenses with a total of 
2,194,000 ft.² of canopy space.
As of December 2024, around 1600 registered caregivers are currently in the state of 
maine.  If every caregiver was to have 500 ft.² of grow space it would equal out to be 
about 800,000 ft.² 
With OCP implementing track and track in the adult use program, I would have 
expected to see  higher amounts of products being sold in direct reference to the 
difference in square footage.  The numbers on OCPs reports show that products sold 
between both programs were very similar. 
When canopy space is not equaling out to the amount of products being reported, 
there is something wrong. 
If they are using track and trace there must be a flaw. Why would we want to invest 
time and effort into metric tracking when it is blatantly not working?  


